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We have reviewed the Final Environmental Statement for the proposed operation
of the planned nuclear power plant identified above. We are providing comments
to both restate our concerns with the project as described in the final statement
as well as to correct misinformation in the final document. The following are
our comments.

Radioactive Waste Treatment _ Systems

Most of our comments in this section received an adequate response. However,
the response was not specific to our concern with the cumulative effects of
liquid radioactive effluent discharged to the Missouri River from the three
nuclear plants. Detailed calculations based on the liquid discharges from the
three plants should have been provided.

Timing of Supporting Documentation for the EIS

Our general comment regarding the unavailability of the Safety Evaluation Report
(SER) during the review of the Draf t EIS was not addressed. The SER was received
by this office soon after our Draf t EIS comments were submitted.

A subsequent review of the SER indicated most of the information was adequate
to resolve our concerns. There is, however, one exception. The off-site
emergency plans will not be completed until January 1983 This deadline
conflicts with the statement in the SER that the off-site emergency planning
exercise must be completed one year before the fuel loading process which is
tentatively scheduled for June 1983 This scheduling conflict should be corrected.

Thank you for the opportunity to review and comment on the Draf t Environmental
Statement. If you have questions regarding the concerns we erpressed in this
letter, please contact our office. The staff members most familiar with this
project are Messrs. William Brinck and Robert Fenemore. They can be reached at
FTS 758-6525 and 758-2921, respectively.

Sincerely yours,

M L%
Charles H. Hajinian, Branch Chief g
Environmental Review Branch
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